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Poor Casting Policy 

You are kindly reminded that The Wheel Specialist will use its reasonable endeavours to refurbish 

your Alloy Wheels, however, we cannot be held responsible for Poor Castings 

Most poor castings only become apparent when the old finishes have been removed. 

If we discover poor castings, cracks or fractures we will contact you during the process and discuss 

your options.  

 


